Have your say on

Hatherton Lodge Solar Farm

Noventum Power are proposing the development of Hatherton Lodge

Solar Farm, comprising ground-mounted solar panels and associated
equipment on land to the south of Hatherton Lodge Farm, east of Hatherton
which will provide clean, renewable energy as weil as landscaping and
biodiversity enhancements.

The proposals are at draft stage and Noventum are hosting this public
consultation event to hear the opinions and views of local residents before a
formal planning application is submitted.

Information regarding the proposals will be presented and members of the
Noventum project team will be on hand to discuss and answer questions.

There will be an opportunity to provide direct feedback on the project, which
Noventum will consider and incorporate into the scheme, where appropriate.

The proposals can also be viewed online:
noventumpower.co.uk/hatherton-lodge-solar-farm/

You can also makes comments via email:
archie.roberts@pegasusgroup.co.uk

s

1

e

—




